
 

 

 
 
 

July 18, 2017 
 
 
 
VIA Electronic Filing 
 
 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Attention: Docketing Division 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, OH 43215-3793 
 
 

Re: Case No. 17-1536-TP-RCC; Application for Registration of a Wireless Provider, 
from China Unicom (Americas) Operations Limited Request for Withdrawal  

 
 
Dear Sir or Madam: 
 
 China Unicom (Americas) Operations Limited (“China Unicom”) (the “Applicant”), by its 
undersigned consultant, hereby requests the withdrawal of its Application for Registration of a Wireless 
Provider filed with the Commission on June 29, 2017 (Case No. 17-1536-TP-RCC). 
 
 China Unicom is requesting the withdrawal of the Application as the Applicant does not own any 
of its own facilities in Ohio and is therefore not required to register. 
 

Should you have any questions regarding the contents of this letter, please do not hesitate to 
contact the undersigned. 
  
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

 
Karen M. Hyde 
 
Consultant on behalf of China Unicom 
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